February 24, 2000

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton 

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

State Capitol

700 Capital Avenue

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601







RE:
SB 374








00 RS BR 2378

Dear Mr. Dutton:

The Actuary for the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System has reviewed the provisions contained in 00 RS BR 2378 and determined that there is no actuarial impact on the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System.

Please advise if there are questions.

Sincerely,






Pat N. Miller

PNM:rp

March 2, 2000

Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex, Room 29

Frankfort, Kentucky  40601



RE:  SB 374



       (00 RS BR 2378)

Dear Mr. Dutton:



Inasmuch as this proposal affects only those retirement systems administered by the Kentucky Retirement Systems, it has no impact on the Judicial Retirement Plan or the Legislators Retirement Plan.



If you need any additional information, please advise.






Sincerely,






Donna S. Early






Executive Director
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